
 

 

Material Confirmation 

 
 

 

The information is based on our current knowledge and experience. In view of the many factors that may affect processing and 
application of our product, these data do not relieve processors from carrying out their own investigations and tests. 
The declaration is not to be construed as guaranteeing specific properties of the product or their suitability for a particular 
application. 
This declaration replaces all previous ones to this subject. The document is valid two years. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EU-Chemical Regulation REACh 
AKROMID®, AKROLOY®, AKROTEK®, PRECITE®, AKROLEN® 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

The products, being launched by our company, concern “mixtures” by definition. Therefore, a registration under 
Art. 2 Nr. 9 of the REACh regulation is not necessary at ECHA, as well. As the case may be, substances must be 
registered, being used for the preparation of these products. Thus, we cooperate closely with our raw-material 
suppliers. In the course of this cooperation, we assure that our raw-material suppliers act in a REACh-conform 
way and have their products registered in due time. 

A further component of REACh is the so-called candidate list (SVHC = Substances of Very High Concern). This list 
includes substances, ECHA is especially interested in. The current candidate list can be found on the homepage 
of ECHA: SVHC-List. 

We confirm that we do not use substances according to the SVHC-list of 25th of June 2025. Furthermore, we 
confirm that substances listed until 25th of June 2025 in Annex XVII of REACH (Substances restricted under 
REACH) are used in compliance with the restrictions specified therein. Substances listed in Annex XIV of REACH 
("Authorisation List") are not used by AKRO-PLASTIC GmbH. Because AKRO-PLASTIC GmbH does not use any 
substances of very high concern and the raw materials used by us do not contain SVHC > 0,1% mass fraction, the 
so-called " SCIP notification", i.e. an entry of the products manufactured and distributed by us into the SCIP 
database, is not necessary. 

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us (+49 2636 9742 – 195 or info@akro-
plastic.com). 

This document was created electronically and is valid without signature. 

Kind regards  
AKRO-PLASTIC GmbH  
 

sgd. i. A. sgd. i. A. 
 

Peter Rupp Jan-Peter Häbel 
Specialist Regulatory Affairs Specialist Regulatory Affairs 
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